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October 13, 1995

The Greenspan Conipany
19100 Von Karmen Avenue, Suite 620
- Irvine, CA 92715

RE: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

On July 17, 1995 our company sustained severe fire damage to its corporate office facility located
at 3200 North ‘E” Street, San Bernardino, California. The preliminary estimates of damage are
approximately $600,000.00.

' We retained the services of The Greenspan Company to represent us in the capacity of public
adjusters. To date, we are very happy with the services they have provided. They are honest,
reliable and a hard working group of individuals. Specifically, Steve Severaid has proven to be

“resourceful and prompt in his attention to our situation.

~ We highly re.commend the services 6f The Greenspan Company and certainly Steve Severaid
individually. If in the event You are in need of a personal recommendation, please feel free to
contact me directly.

Iremain,

Smcerely yours

- Martin L. Hudler
Vice President
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